
Mr. Philip G. Tekeyan, Sr. 
315 69th Street 
nrooklyn, New York 

Dear Mr. Tekeyan : 

April 20, 1977 

We gratefully acknowledge your generous donation of 
$10.00 , which you indly gave to St. Vartan Armenian 
Cathedral for the Easter offering. 

Receipt ~umber 26442 is enclosed herewith. 

Enclosure 
me 

Yours sincerely, 

Syraun Palvetzian 
Director 


